HARYANA GOVERNMENT
HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
NOTIFICATION

No. 28/67/2008-1HR-I - In modification of the Government Notification issued vide
even number dated 26.03.2025, it is notified that Eid-ul-Fitr, i.e., 315t March 2025,
shall be observed as a Restricted Holiday (Schedule-II) instead of a Gazetted
Holiday, due to the fact that 29t and 30t March, 2025 are weekend off days and 31st
March being the closing day of the Financial Year 2024-2025. In case an employee
has already exhausted his/her Restricted Holidays, an additional Restricted Holiday
shall be allowed.

Further, that in case some private offices/institutions follow the list of

Gazetted Holidays meant for public offices, all such offices/institutions shall observe

31st March, 2025 as a holiday.

Dated, Chandigarh (ANURAG RASTOGI)
the 30th March, 2025 Chief Secretary to Government Haryana.
No. 28/67/2008-1HR-I Dated, Chandigarh, the 30th March, 2025

A copy, each, is forwarded to the following for information and
necessary action:-

1. All the Additional Chief Secretaries & Principal Secretaries to Government,
Haryana.

2. All the Heads of Departments in Haryana.

3. The Commissioner Ambala, Hisar, Rohtak, Gurugram, Karnal and Faridabad
Divisions.

4. Registrar Punjab and Haryana High Court, Chandigarh.

5. All the Deputy Commissioners in the State.

6. All the Managing Directors/Chief Administrators of Boards/Corporations in
Haryana. '

7. Director General, Information & Public Relations Haryana for giving vide
publicity.

8. State informatics Officers, National Informatics Centre, 9t Floor, Haryana
Civil Secretariat, Chandigarh for putting this notification on website.
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Superintendent, Human Resources-I,
for Chief Secretary to Government, Haryariea
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